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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR REQUESTING A SPECIAL MEETING ON MONDAY, DECEMBER 13, IN ORDER TO RECEIVE THE MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF EL SALVADOR, MR. HUGO MARTÍNEZ

PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR

TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

NV/MOEA/ESA 306/2010


The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council in reference to the forty-first regular session of the General Assembly to be held in San Salvador from June 3 to 5, 2011.


In that regard, the Permanent Mission requests that a special meeting of the Permanent Council be held at 11:00 a.m. on Monday, December 13, in order to receive the Minister of Foreign Affairs of El Salvador, Mr. Hugo Martínez, who will offer a presentation on the central theme of the General Assembly.


The Permanent Mission of El Salvador requests that this information be brought to the attention of the permanent missions and permanent observer missions accredited with the OAS.


The Permanent Mission of El Salvador avails itself of the opportunity to reiterate to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the OAS the assurances of its highest and most distinguished consideration.

Washington, D.C., November 22, 2010
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